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Public Expenditure and Taxation in the Longer Term

In summing up the discussion of C(84)5 at Cabinet on 9 February the

Prime Minister said that members of the Cabinet who wished to be consulted
about the drafting of a discussion document should inform the Chancellor
of the Exchequer.

I am writing to let you know that the Lord President would like to be so
consulted, and would be grateful if those consulted could be given a

reasonable period of time in which to give the draft full consideration.

I am sending copies of this letter to Andrew Turnbull and Bernard Ingham.
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JANET A LEWIS-JONES
Private Secretary

John Kerr Esq
Private Secretary to the
, Chancellor of the Exchequer
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